
 
 
If you have applied for a place at the University of Stirling please read the following information:  
 
 
The University of Stirling’s has a wide range of resources and support available for our applicants. 
 
All of the resources in our Virtual Undergraduate Applicant Day are still available to view online, 
applicants can also get in contact with any of the academic and student services teams through this 
site. 
 
Our website is also full of helpful information on all aspects of student life at Stirling, and there is a 
dedicated webpage of next steps in the application process 
https://www.stir.ac.uk/study/undergraduate/after-you-apply/. 
 
There is a range of additional support available for widening access students. The team are happy to 
offer support via email or over the phone, this can be arranged by emailing 
realiseyourpotential@stir.ac.uk. More information on our widening participation activity can be 
found on our website https://www.stir.ac.uk/study/undergraduate/widening-participation/.  


